
 

September 24, 2018 

Superintendent 
DuPage HSD 88 
2 Friendship Plaza, Addison 
IL 60101 
 

Dear Scott Helton,  

I hope you are off to a great start of the school year.  I want to take a couple minutes of your time to 
thank you for your support and the investment your school district has made in data analytics. Without 
your leadership and commitment to data-informed decision making, Forecast5 would not be able to 
grow and continue to evolve the analytics program. 

As a company that thrives on innovation and growth, we are energized by our clients that take our tools, 
apply their creativity and domain expertise, and generate value for their organizations. The work that 
Adam Cibulka did relating to High School Readiness and College & Career Readiness was exemplary – 
and we believe it deserves national recognition. 

Your district has been selected as a winner of one of our Projects of the Year for 2018.  Your Forecast5 
relationship manager, Jason Schoenleber, nominated your district for the work that Adam performed 
in 5Lab in 2018. 

This award will be recognized during a presentation on the Friday of our National Conference (October 
12, 2018). We hope that this recognition inspires further innovation at your district, as well as creates 
opportunities for other school systems to leverage your ideas for the benefit of students across the 
country. 

Forecast5 is excited about any use of analytics that saves money, creates efficiency, or improves 
opportunities and outcomes for students and communities. I hope that you will accept this $750 
donation to benefit your student scholarship fund or to create a professional development opportunity 
for your staff. 

Again, thank you for your vision and continued support. It is an honor for us to be able to serve DuPage 
HSD 88. 

Best regards,  

 

Mike English 
CEO/President  
 


